
7. CHRISTCHURCH WEST CITIZENS’ ADVICE BUREAU

A report advising details of an application for funding by the Christchurch West Citizens’ Advice
Bureau was provided by the Acting Community Secretary. This request had been referred from the
Riccarton/Wigram Community Board, in whose area the Bureau was located.

The Board resolved that the Beckenham Advocacy Team be requested to assist the Christchurch
West Citizens’ Advice Bureau in making applications for funding to Task Force Green, COGS and
other funding providers and report back to the Board with the results of these applications.

(Note: Oscar Alpers and Lynda Carter asked that their vote against this resolution be recorded.)


